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Jo Williss of Being Accountable has been shortlisted for the prestigious Women in Finance Awards, 
partnered by NAB.  
 
A local bookkeeper and BAS Agent covering most of South Western Adelaide, Jo is again in the 
running to take out one of Australia’s top industry awards.   
 
Jo is the only South Australian to be shortlisted as a finalist to win an award in the Bookkeeper of the 
Year category at the 2018 Women in Finance Awards.   
 
Founded in 1997, Being Accountable offers bookkeeping and compliance services to the South 
Western Adelaide community. It has particularly strong relationships with clients across a range of 
diverse industries and specialises in helping businesses to consolidate their bookkeeping using a 
smart combination of Xero Accounting software, specialist add-ons and task automation. This 
effectively allows business owners more time to spend either building their business, or with family 
and friends. 
 
Jo is a Xero Silver Partner, Xero Payroll Specialist, Workflow Max Adviser, Receipt Bank Partner, 
Registered BAS Agent with the Tax Practitioners Board, and a member of the Institute of Certified 
Bookkeepers. 
 
In its second year, the Women in Finance Awards, which covers 28 categories, highlights the 
outstanding work of women within financial services and puts them on a national stage to support 
the continuing growth and development of women in the financial arena. 
 
This is the second year Jo Williss at Being Accountable, has been nominated and said she was 
humbled by the nomination.   
 
“Being Accountable’s recognition for its excellent contribution to the small business community 
reinforces the strength of our brand in connecting with the community and engaging with its 
clients,” she said.  
 
The winners will be announced at a black-tie awards dinner on Thursday, 20 September at The Star, 
Sydney.  
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